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Submitter Comments:

I am very concerned that allowing the government free rein in the name of “Olympic development” 
will mean disregard for the wellbeing and amenity of Brisbane residents. There has been no regard 
for Victoria Park’s cultural or historic value and to the implications of developing green space on 
Brisbane’s livability with climate change. Residents of the inner city already deal with undue parking, 
heat and noise burden and allowing developers to ignore planning rules which exist to mitigate these 
harms is foolhardy. 
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